Coalhurst Elementary School Newsletter

December 5, 2022

School Fees
We have large amount
of overdue school fees.
Please clear up these
balances before the

Christmas Break




Mini Basketball

We are planning to run our grade 4-6
Mini Basketball program starting

January 16 until March 3, 2023.

Please contact the school if you are
interested in coaching.

We need a minimum of 4 Adult
volunteer coaches signed up by Dec
6th to run our mini basketball
program. Currently, we only have 2
parent volunteers.

Without volunteers we will have to
change or cancel our mini basketball
program.



https://signup.com/client/invitation2/secure/814709323602720093/false%23/invitation
https://signup.com/client/invitation2/secure/814709323602720093/false%23/invitation
https://signup.com/client/invitation2/secure/814709323602720093/false%23/invitation

CES STUDENTS ARE INVITED TO BRING A
NON-PERISHABLE FOOD ITEM AND ENJOY A

Pk Pl

ALL PROCEEDS WILL GO TO THE
LETHBRIDGE FOOD BANK

DECEMBER 6: 1B, 2L, 3-4)&B, 5-65&B, &KINDER
DECEMBER 7: 15, 2H, 3-4R&S, 5-6T&M, &PRESCHDDL

8:45AM

—




December 2022

5 6 9
Food Drivel Food Drivel!
Pancake Pancake Breakfast Grade 1 Field Trip
Breakfast
Parent Council
Grade 4-6 After | Meeting 6:30 PM
School Taco in a Bag (May be
Basketball Clinic cancelled if we can’t
find lettuce)
12 13 14 15 16
Santa’s Gone : :
Loonie Quiznos Sub Lunch Grade 2 Field Trip
Coalhurst
Community Center
19 20 21 22 23
Pizza by the Slice Dress Your Best Spirit Pajama Day Spirit
CHS/CES Da Day
Christmas January Hot Lunch y
Production Orders Due
Dec-19-22
6PM Cost $2.00

All the best from the Staff & Students of Coalhurst Elementary
School this Holiday Season.

Classes resume on Monday, January 9, 2023

EDUCATING OUR

FOR THE FUTURE!




	A Villainous Christmas

